 MARSHFIELD ALLOTMENT COMMITTEE
Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 6th May 2015 at the Marshfield Village Hall, commencing at 7 p.m.

Present:  Committee: Jo Powell Anthony Quilter Ken Honey
In attendance: Mike Rigby
Apologies: Charlotte Perry, Chris Carrel, Jo Attwood
JP welcomed everyone
 Jo Powell and Ken Honey both reluctantly have decided to step down as co-opted members of the committee.

AQ wanted to officially thank both of them for what they have done over the last few years, without both Jo and ken we would be in a much worse position and would not have new gates on either side and the community beds would never have happened.

The Committee agreed that AQ is to be Chairman.
Mike Rigby and Charlotte Perry will both be co-opted to the committee.
Mike will be the “trouble-shooter” and Charlotte will cover the quarterly shed and plots checks and help out where required.

Mike (with Ken’s help) will obtain some quotes for getting the 3 or 4 vacant plots “ploughed” over and covered with black sheeting (JP will advise cost of 3-4 rolls), also other “tidy-up” works to be done in the next 3 to 4 weeks.
JP will be available for the next few weeks to hand over any details Mike may need and will keep an eye on the new community beds, as she has acted as liaison for them to date.

AQ, MR and CP to arrange a date in next few weeks to do full site inspection

Meeting closed at 8.30pm, agreed we should aim for quarterly meetings.  
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